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DNV publishes report on seafarer
training and skills for decarbonized
shipping
The DNV has published a report offering an initial assessment of the
impacts decarbonization of the international shipping industry will
have on crewmembers. Collaboration and engagement between
stakeholders involved in the Maritime Just Transition Task Force and
its Global Industry Peer Learning Group contributed to the
development of this study. DNV’s GHG Pathway model was used to
model three different decarbonization scenarios, as well as to
assess the effect on the number of seafarers in need of additional
training to support shipping’s decarbonization.

Click HERE to
download the
report. 

https://www.dnv.com/Publications/seafarer-training-and-skills-for-decarbonized-shipping-235124

